
 
 
 
To all camp families, 
 
In light of the COVID-19 situation and Camp Ramah’s decision to cancel the summer of 2020 in 
order to ensure your camper’s safety, we,  at Pack My Rx, will be issuing refunds to all families 
that completed registrations for 2020. If you need prescriptions transferred to your local 
pharmacy, please email us at ​info@packmyrx.com​ and we will take care of that for you. 
 
Wishing everyone a safe and healthy summer, 
 
Diana and Tania  
And The Pack My Rx Team 
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